
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 10/5/2010 4:35:16 PM

'psb@cpuc.ca.gov' (psb@cpuc.ca.gov); 'joc@cpuc.ca.gov' (joc@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)

To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Letter to Paul Clanon dated October 5, 2010 Re: Res L-403

Mr. Berdge and Mr. Como:

Re: Request for Extension to Comply with Order Number 12 of Resolution L-403; Request for 
Extension of Certain Inspection Work identified in September 23, 2010 Letter from Brian Cherry 
to Paul Clanon

Enclosed please find copy of letter addressed to Mr. Paul Clanon dated today, October 5, 2010, for your 
record. Hard copies were also hand delivered to CPUC mail room this afternoon.

If you have any question regarding the attachment, please contact Bill Stock at 973-9100 or email at 
wcs3@pqe.com.

Thank you.

Redacted

Regulatory Relations
Redacted
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